
Good morning Hug Hawks! It is Wednesday, January 18th.

Buy our new campus's first ever yearbook today! Be cool, don't be a fool-- Purchase yours at
yearbookforever.com, currently $75!

Do you want to be immortalized in your FINAL yearbook forever? Let your family or friends design a
little piece of the yearbook just for you by purchasing an entire page or even just an eighth! BUY A
SENIOR AD TODAY AND BECOME LEGENDARY at yearbookforever.com.

Are you a member of the LGBTQIA+ community? Have you been wondering if we have a club?
Well, we do! Hug High School's Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets the 1st and 3rd Thursday
each month at lunch in room 213! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Clark in room 213, Ms.
Schiff in room 220, or Ms. Pennington in CIS. We can't wait to meet you!

The Green Hawks would like to announce that we have launched our lithium battery recycling
drive. We have three collection boxes across campus. 304 Mrs Barron, 218 Mr Arsenault, and the
Family Resource Center in Mr. Herrera's office. If you have any rechargeable batteries or even
rechargeable devices that do not quite work any more, bring them in and we will donate them.
Recycling lithium reduces the need for mining and lowers the cost of battery manufacturing
through recycling. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Mr A or Mrs Barron.

To all students interested in the Adventure Club Snowshoe Tours, please attend the Thursday Club
Meeting at lunch in room 124. The first outing of the year is coming up and participants must sign a
waiver form. If you have already signed up to join us on the snowshoe tours on January 28 and
February 11, you must come to the lunch meeting on Thursday in room 124 to sign forms and get
additional information. We still have more space and FREE equipment and transportation for
additional students to join in these adventures. Snowshoe Adventure Meeting This Thursday At
Lunchtime In Room 124.

Come and support the members of the National Honor Society as they are inducted into this
national recognition of their hard work and dedication. The NHS will be holding their induction
ceremony on January 29th at 6 pm right here in the Hug High School theater. Parents, staff, and
peers are all welcome.

Join us today at 430 in the small gym for Hug Wrestling's first home dual of the season. We will be
taking on our cross valley rivals north valleys. All hug students are free with their Minga ID. Let’s
pack out the small gym. This will also be our senior night. We hope to see you there!

Have a good day, and goooo Hawks!


